Calgary |}
CITY CLERK’S OFFICE

2024 June 07

NOTICE OF RESCHEDULING OF THE
GREEN LINE BOARD

Please be advised that the 2024 July 03 Regular Meeting of the Green Line Board has
been rescheduled, as follows:

DATE: 2024 JULY 04
TIME: 9:00 A.M.
LOCATION: ENGINEERING TRADITIONS COMMITTEE ROOM,

HISTORIC CITY HALL

Thank you for marking your calendars accordingly.

LI

Katarzyna Martin
City Clerk






